Caltrans to work on Hwy. 89
near Tahoe City

Motorists can expect delays on Highway 89 in the Tahoe City on
Feb. 23-25 when Caltrans resumes pavement repair work.

The work is scheduled to take place from Ward Creek to and
including Fanny Bridge in Tahoe City from 8am-3:30pm. It will
require one-way reversing traffic controls.

A number of potholes have developed on the highway because of
the heavy amount of precipitation so far this winter,
necessitating this maintenance repair work prior to a
construction project resuming this spring that will rebuild
the highway.
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